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0] 4 Towards 2014

Letter from Team 2° ! 4-

Dear Pilgrims!

This March, which is the beginning of the year for many countries in the southern hemisphere, we look
towards our source of grace, our Original Shrine.

"We come from different places", but around the shrine, all our differences are merged into one single family
spirit, because we come to a place where we're all children, where the Blessed Mother and our Father are
waiting for us.

In our journey towards the 100 years Jubilee of the covenant of love, each month we ask ourselves:

What qgift will | bring to the Shrine this 18th?

In this way we can make more concrete the life that flows from our covenant.

In the coming days, you can visit the revamped official 2014 Jubilee website: www.schoenstatt2014.org
This is your direct link for all updates.

In this month of March, the Central 2014 Office is full of life. Earlier this month we had a Covenant Culture
Tent conference discussing these 5 covenant areas: Family, Youth, Pedagogy, Church and Society. This is a
beautiful and historical work that we will be able to appreciate during the celebration in October around the
Original Shrine. The tents are to be an extension of the shrine, reaping the fruits of the covenant in the
various fields. Below are the contact details of those responsible for the Covenant Culture Tents:

Family Josef and Rosa Maria Wieland familia@schoenstatt2014.org
Youth Sr. M. Anastasia Brand sr.anastasia@schoenstatt2014.org
Fr. Alfredo Pereira palfredo@schoenstatt2014.org
Pedagogy Sr. Gertrud Maria Erhard sr.gertrud-maria@schoenstatt2014.org
Fr. Raul Espina espina@schoenstatt.org

kentenichped2014@agmail.com

Church Fr. Carlos Cox pcacox@schoenstatt2014.org

Society Fr. Lothar Herter herter@schoenstatt-patres.de

Mr. & Mrs. Jurado ejurado@semagroup.ec
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The Torch Walk will arrive to the Original Shrine from the Valle di Pompei, Italy accompanied by the pilgrims
of the Male Youth from various countries with the Crusaders of Mary. To see photos and videos, click here.

We pray for you here at all the holy places and take you in our hearts to the Original Shrine and the Founder

Chapel.
Team 2014
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Contacts

P. Stefan Strecker
strecker@schoenstatt2014.org

Schw. M. Luciane Machens
M.Luciane@schoenstatt2014.org
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